
Upcoming Meeting Schedule 
 
March 24 Gregory, SD 
Berean Fundamental Church 
 
March 31 Easter with my sister's 
family in Miller, SD 
 
April 5 Hot Springs, SD 
Calvary Baptist Church youth 
 
April 7 Oshoto, WY 
Oshoto Community Bible Church 
 
April 9 Custer, SD 
Southern Hills Bible Church 
 
April 14 Maxwell, NE 
First Baptist Church 
 
April 16 Maxwell, NE 
First Baptist Ladies Tea 
 
April 21 Edson, KS 
Pleasant Home Church 
 
April 24 Chadron, NE 
First Baptist Church 
 
April 28 AM Union Center, SD 
Union Center Community Baptist 
Church 
 
April 28 PM Murdo, SD 
Community Bible Church 
 
May 2 Miller, SD 
Sunshine Bible Academy  
Senior girls tea 
 
May 5 Hot Springs, SD 
Calvary Baptist Church 

"Who has saved us & called us with a holy calling, not according to our works, but 
according  to  His own purpose & grace which was given to us in Christ Jesus 

before time began." II Timothy 1:9  

Praise God that He works in us & uses us according to His purpose & not ac-
cording to our worthiness! I get excited each time I have the opportunity to share 

about how God is working in 
Ukraine & the ways that He has 
allowed me to be a part of what He 
is doing. I continue to praise the 
Lord for safety on the roads. I have 
arrived in towns just ahead of 
storms & enjoyed the beauty of the 
sun shining on the fallen snow, but 
have had good roads on the days I 
need to travel. In addition to shar-
ing about my ministry I have had 
the opportunity to speak in AWANA 

clubs to challenge the kids about how they can be involved in missions  & have 
also had opportunities to speak to teens about purity. 
Please Pray for  
~ Continued safety on the road 
~ That I will be an encouragement to those I stay with & when I share 
~ For God to work as I have opportunities to challenge teens about purity 
~ For the Lord to provide the additional monthly support commitments I need to 
be able to return to Ukraine. 
Ukraine Update 
Carolyn Rice is returning to Odessa to train more leaders for the post abortion 
ministry. March 26 she will be teaching our current leaders how to use the 
"Forgiven & Set Free" study as a tool for evangelism. March 28-30 she will con-
duct a leader training for new leaders. April 2-6 she will lead a group of ladies 
through the course. Pray for God’s blessing on her time & for the preparations. 
Please continue to pray for physical strength for Dr. Miriam. She has postponed 
the dental team she was planning for this spring to the fall. She has a nurse 
practitioner who will be joining her in April to do a week of evangelistic clinics in 
the Kharkov area, and to help her with some of the regular Odessa area clinics. 

 
Thank you for your partnership in prayer! 

Holly Friesen 

U.S. Mailing address: 1501 Martin St., Hot Springs, SD 57747        e-mail: esperanza@abwe.cc 
U..S. cell phone: 605-440-2162    website: www.ukrainemedical.abwe.org 

New friend from 
Craig, CO 


